
 
 

 

August 20th, 2024. 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
  
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We hope that you had a safe and pleasant summer break 
and that you are anticipating starting the school year at Laurier Macdonald High School.  
  
On Thursday, August 29th, students must report to school, in full uniform, at the following times 
and locations: 
 

Secondary 1 9 - *11:15am Door 20 (parking lot at the back of the school) 
Secondary 2 9:30 - *10:30am Door 1 (main student entrance - corner Jean Talon & Viau) 
Secondary 3 10:30 - *11:30am Door 1 (main student entrance - corner Jean Talon & Viau) 
Secondary 4 12:30 - *1:30pm Door 1 (main student entrance - corner Jean Talon & Viau) 
Secondary 5 1:30 - *2:30pm Door 1 (main student entrance - corner Jean Talon & Viau) 

*end times are approximate and may vary 
 
In the coming days, you will be receiving a package via Canada Post containing important 
documentation for the 2024-2025 academic year. The forms contained in the package must be 
completed and returned on the first day of school, along with the payment of student fees (cash or 
cheque payable to Laurier Macdonald High School with your child's name clearly printed on the 
back).  
 
On opening day, all students will receive their agenda, class schedule, locker, lock and combination. 
Note that school locks should not be removed or switched for a personal lock. These belong 
to the school and lost/damaged locks must be replaced by the student at a cost of $10. 
  
We encourage parents and guardians to go over the Code of Conduct in the student agenda with 
their children in order to understand the school's policies and procedures.  
  
It is imperative that students wear the approved school uniform everyday upon entering the 
building. If a student is not in proper uniform, they will be sent home to change. Please note that all 
clothing items MUST have the LMAC logo on them. Further details regarding the school uniform can 
be found on page 6 of the student agenda.  
  
Additionally, on August 29th, students will be taking their school ID photos as well as 
the STM OPUS card photos (if needed). The STM requires $15 exact cash along with a piece of 
ID (Medicare card, passport, or their student schedule) and the relevant form 
duly completed and signed by a parent or guardian (included in this package).  
 
A school calendar and events calendar have also been included in the package you’ll be receiving. 
Kindly note that the dates indicated on the events calendar are preliminary and are subject to 
change. Additional information regarding such events will be sent throughout the year via School 
Messenger.  
  
Finally, we invite you to follow us on Instagram and Facebook for up-to-date information and 
announcements. You can also visit our website: www.lauriermacdonald.ca. 
 
On behalf of the entire LMAC staff, we wish you a restful and enjoyable end to the summer. We 
look forward to welcoming you on August 29th! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Celzi                                              Ms. Monti 
Principal                                                Vice Principal 

http://www.lauriermacdonald.ca/

